
1st April, 2014 

Circular No ‐ E/250 

 

The following modifications have been made in waybill usage in the transition period from 2013-14 to 
2014-15 w.e.f. 01.04.2014:- 

ATTENTION: e-WAYBILL SERVICE USERS 

• New yearly limit of waybill for 2014-15 has been set at 120% of total number of waybills in Form 50A 
generated in 2013-14 (upto 25.03.14) or 25, whichever is higher. New limit should take effect from 1st. 
April, 2014. 

• Waybill Key Numbers generated upto 31.03.2014 (from the quota of 2013-14) will be valid for waybill 
generation till 04.04.2014. All keys generated till 31.03.2014 which remain unused at 0000 hours on 
05.04.2014 should remain cancelled from that date. From 05.04.2014, waybills should be generated 
using keys generated from 01.04.2014, i.e., from 14-15 quota. 

• Waybills in Form 50A generated in 2014-15 using keys of 2013-14 should as usual be valid for 30 days 
from date of generation. 

 

 


